
 

 

 

SUBMARINE ASSOCIATION AUSTRALIA NSW 

Extends an invitation to all AE1 Descendent Family Members to attend a Memorial Service 

for AE1 and her Crew 

At 

Sub Base Platypus, Kiara Close North Sydney, (off Kedron Park) 

On  

Saturday September 14th at 9.30 AM 

 

 

 

 



 

AE1 DESCENDANT FAMILIES’ ASSN 

July 2019 

Each year since 2013 members of the SAA NSW have held a Memorial Service for AE1 on a 

date close to September 14th. 

Initially it was a suggestion of the Silent Service Motor Cycle Club and held each year at St 

John the Evangelist Anglican Church Gordon, with Fr Keith Dalby, a former Submariner, 

conducting the service. 

Fr Keith has recently been appointed as Bishop to the Murray…. We have moved into 

exalted circles. 

This year the SAA NSW has scheduled their Annual Meeting for Saturday September 14th so 

that more of its members will have the opportunity to attend. 

Unfortunately, at this time Sub Base Platypus is undergoing work to transform the site into 

a public park, under the control of the Sydney Harbour Trust. 

The Silent Service Memorial is within the Park, and the service, conducted by a Navy 

Chaplain, will be held at the Memorial. 

At the conclusion of the service people will adjourn to the Kirribilli Hotel. 

We hope that Sydney members, and any other members able to be in Sydney on this day, 

will be able to attend, as it will be a wonderful opportunity to catch up with each other and 

to honour our men. 

 

 

 

 

 


